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The term is moving along quickly 
as we welcome the cold winter 
mornings.  

Last week and this week, notices 
were sent home with each student 
about our Parent Teachers 
Interviews on Tuesday 26th June. 
It is important to note that school 
will conclude at 12:30pm on this 
day, so please ensure you make 
arrangements for the prompt 
collection of your children.  

Parent Teacher Interviews are an 
important date on our school 
calendar; providing a great 
opportunity for parents, teachers 
and students to engage in 
discussions that are reflective of 
studentsô current learning needs.  

Semester One Written Reports will 
be handed to parents and 
discussed at these interviews. Be 
sure to return the note with your 
preferred interview time as soon as 
possible. We look forward to 
discussing your childôs learning on 
the day. 

As mentioned in previous 
newsletters, Prep enrolments for 
2019 have already commenced. If 
you have a child who will be 
coming to our school for the first 
time in 2019, please complete an 
enrolment form, (available from 
the office) at your earliest 
convenience. School tours for 2019 

enrolments: Wednesday 27th June, 
Wednesday 25th July, and 
Wednesday 8th August. 

The National Disability Insurance 
Scheme will be made available for 
families of students with disability 
as of Oct 1st 2018 in our local area. 
This is for any student with a 
disability not just those who 
receive PSD funding at school. 
This new Scheme provides support 
access to paediatricians, speech 
therapists, occupational therapists, 
psychologists and counselling 
services for students with a 
disability. Each of these services 
are of great expense to families, 
particularly if you need access to 
multiple professionals. If you 
would like to attend one of the 
many upcoming community 
information sessions about this 
scheme, please go to the following 
link: 
https://ndis.gov.au/news/events/
vic.html  

Term 2 will end on Friday 29th 
June and students will be 
dismissed at 2.10 p.m. after a short 
assembly from 1:30pm ï 2pm. 
Please ensure that arrangements 
are made for your child/ children 
to be picked up at this earlier time.  

We hope you and your families 
have a safe and relaxing break. 
Term 3 will commence on Monday 
16th July. 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 

21st 
June 

Hot shots Tennis Clinic 
3/4A & 5Añ11.30am 

22nd 
June 

Interschool Sports Final 
Grades 5&6ñ1.15pm 

25th 
June 

Grades 3/4 Excursion 
Science Worksñ8:50am 

26th 
June 

Parent Teacher Interviews 
From 1.00pm in classroom 
All Classes finish at 12.30pm 

29th  
June 

Last Day Term 2 
2.10pm Finish 

16th 
July 

First Day Term 3 
8.50am Start 

Mathletics News 
 

I would like to congratulate 
the following students who 

have achieved a Silver 
Certificate Award in 

Mathletics in recent weeks. 
 

         Alvin Ye in 3/4A  
         Raymond Ye in 1A.  

         Isaac Blah in 5A 
         Angela Tran in 1A 

 
What a great effort! 
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The score ended up as 2-0 and we lost. I wasnõt 
disappointed though, I knew that the first game 
would be the toughest and it was, but I also knew we 
could come back stronger in our next game. We 
congratulated Derrimut on their win. 
We went back and talked about the game and how we 
could improve. We ate some snacks and went to go 
play around. There was a park nearby so Jas, Blessing 
and I went to go play at the park, everyone soon 
followed us and started playing. It was still a long 
time until we had to play our last game, we continued 
to play around and mucking around, it was really fun 
and everyone enjoyed it. After that, we were called to 
practice for our last game so we did some kicking 
around and some other things. 
Finally, it was time to play our last game, we were 
playing on the north field. We were playing against 
Kings Park Primary School. We tried really hard and 
we got tired eventually, Kings Park only managed to 
get 1 goal. It was finally half time after sore toes and 
tired legs, we got together again and went to play the 
next half. The game went by so quickly and the score 
ended up as 1-0 and unfortunately, we lost, but we 
came really close in scoring a goal. We didnõt have 
any concerns on losing, we wouldnõt mind either way, 
all that matters was that we had fun and we did. 
We had to watch the final match, which was Koroit 
Creek Primary against Derrimut, we watched how 
they played so we could build on our skills for any 
future games. We left the venue at 2:00pm and went 
back to Movelle, when we arrived at the school we 
told everyone what the scores were, and we were 
pretty happy with our efforts and we learnt many 
things during the tournament. 
Sarah MaiñYear 6 School Captain 

ôYes! Finally! Weõre going to the girlsõ soccer 
tournament!õ I packed my bag full of snacks and we set 
off. When I arrived at the school, none of my friends 
had arrived. Soon after, Blessing arrived with a bag full 
of snacks as well.  We were so excited we started to talk 
about what we would do there and how we would play. 
Jas soon caught up with us and 5 minutes later the bell 
rang.  
We lined up to make sure we wouldnõt miss out, when 
we got into the classroom we grabbed our jerseys and 
went to go change into them. We met up with all of the 
girls that were going to attend the soccer tournament. 
Mr Logan soon told us our positions, I was playing 
attacker, Ms Sharon also attended. Then we started to 
walk out of the gates, we met up with Resurrection and 
we waited for the bus to arrive. 
Finally, the bus arrived, there were already some 
schools on the bus and we were the last ones to get 
onto the bus. Blessing and I sat next to each other 
followed by Jas and Pepe sitting across from us. We 
continuously laughed and joked around as we arrived at 
Balmoral Park. We were all so excited but nervous, I 
had mixed feelings. Tony told everyone when and 
where their game will take place. 
After the first 2 games, we were called to the south 
field to play our first match against Derrimut, we were 
all excited until we started the game. Everyone was 
yelling across the field to pass the ball. I was running 
nonstop back and forth. We still didnõt score any goals, 
after that it was half time. Mr Logan brought us 
together and gave us some tips on how we should play 
and where we should play. We listened to Mr Loganõs 
tips and played as best as we could, but unfortunately, 
we didnõt win.  
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ROOM NAME           REASON 

Prep A Hunter Paterson 
 
Anabelle Rajak 

For making and showing an excellent understanding of 2 digit numbers using 
bundling sticks. 

For knowing how to write her Golden words. 

Prep B Brendan Tran 
Brendan Tran 

For matching sounds to the correct letter when writing words in a sentence. 

For making and showing an excellent understanding of ôteenõ numbers using 
bundling sticks. 

1A 
 

Natalia  
Atanasovski 
Thien Nguyen 
 
Alia Jovevski 

For being a determined learner in our Maths sessions and doing great      
problem solving with our ôgroup ofõ activities. What a wonderful effort Natalia! 
For making great connections using his prior knowledge during our classroom 
discussions and learning activities. Keep up your fabulous effort Thien! 
For being a  persistent learner who is working hard to make her writing       
interesting. Alia tries to include many details and ideas in her drafts. Well 
done! 

1/2A  Sophie Ly 
 
Sahara Rustiawan 
 
Luisse De Guzman 

For practising to back up and reread, to answer questions about the story          
correctly. 
For showing persistence when working with ômultiple termsõ of multiplication, 
such as groups of, repeated addition and times. 

For making great connections when multiplying.  

2A Phuoc Le 
 
Nathan Palad 
 
Kaitlin Xuereb 

For showing great determination to correctly use commas when writing a   
recount. Great effort Phuoc! 
For being aware of which areas of learning he wishes to improve in, and for 
applying effort to improve the quality of his mathematics. Great effort Nathan! 
For focusing on her learning intentions and success criteria in mathematics, 
and for showing a good improvement in her knowledge of multiplication. 
Great effort Kaitlin! 

3/4A Chelsea Hill 
 
Xuan Vu Nguyen 

For seeking support when she needs it and asking questions when she is    
unsure.  
For constantly supporting and assisting his peers in their learning. 

3/4B T.J. Aleni 
 
Alanah Phung 
Emily Nguyen 

For working hard to improve his handwriting and taking initiative to spell 
common words. 
For writing an outstanding reflection of the science content she has learnt. 
For supporting and helping her friends understand a new maths strategy. 

5A Ibrahim Zulnorain  
 
Jada Jovevski 
 
Darren Tran 

For making connections to his prior learning to make an inference which he 
shared with the class. 
For self assessing her animal diagram and making changes to add detail / be 
creative. 
For supporting and offering feedback to others to assist them in completing 
their work. 

6A Abraham Nassar 
 
Jasminka Trpovski 
Wilson Tran 

For working so diligently when working with volume in mathematics. Keep it 
up!  
For her in depth analysis of our film Free Willy. A great eye for detail!    
For continuing his reading practises at home every night. Congratulations!  
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TERM DATES  2018 

Term 1 30 February to 29 March 

Term 2 16 April to 29 June 

Term 3 16 July to 21 September 

Term 4 8 October to 21 December 

UNIFORM SHOP -PSW 
 

Unit 2, 51-53 Westwood Drive, 
Ravenhall 

 
Open: Mon- Fri 9.00am-5.00pm 

Sat 10.00am-1.00pm 
9768 0342 

 
Order Online: www.psw.com.au 

02%0 %.2/,-%.43 ςπρω 
$Ï ÙÏÕ ÈÁÖÅ Á ÃÈÉÌÄ 

 7ÈÏ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÔÕÒÎÉÎÇ υ ÙÅÁÒÓ 
ÏÆ ÁÇÅ ÂÙ σπÔÈ !ÐÒÉÌ ςπρω 

0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÁÓË ÁÔ ÔÈÅ -ÏÖÅÌÌÅ /ÆПÉÃÅ ÆÏÒ  

ÁÎ %ÎÒÏÌÍÅÎÔ ÆÏÒÍȢ 

Outside School Hours Care 

Program  
 

 

 

 

BEFORE SCHOOL  
CARE PROGRAM  

6.45am to 8.45am  

AFTER SCHOOL  

 CARE PROGRAM  

3.15pm to 6.30pm  

 

Located at:  
Resurrection Primary School  

Enrolments  

www.oshclub.com.au  

 

All enquiries call  

Program Contact Number  

 0408 477 328  

Head Office Number  

03 8564 9000  

(8am -6pm Mon -Fri)  

All enquiries and bookings call:  

Resurrection Primary School:  

9366 7022  

Movelle Primary School:  
9366 8892  
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On Tuesday the 5th of June, we went to the zoo.  We 
went on the bus to go to the zoo.  We could sit 
wherever we wanted so we sat with a friend.  We 
had to put on our seat belts for safety. 

We saw all the animals.  We saw:  zebras (like Zoe 
the zebra), tigers, elephants, lions, emus, kangaroos, 
giraffes, pandas, penguins, walruses, stingrays and 
we saw pelicans. 

We liked the puppet penguin.  She waved at us and 
we were allowed to pat her.  It wasnôt real.   

We were very hungry and we ate snack and lunch at 
the zoo. 

We came back on the bus.  All the Preps were very 
tired and we slept in the bus. 

It was a fun day. 

By Grade Preps 

Yesterday, the year Prep- 2 students went to the 
Royal  Melbourne Zoo. My favorite was the         
butterfly house. We went to the zoo to have fun and 
to learn about animals.  Happiness- 2A 

On Tuesday, we went to the Royal Melbourne Zoo. 
All the classes from Prep to 2 went. We got there by 
bus and we saw all the animals except the lions, 
wild dogs, snow leopards, and Tasmanian devils. 
We went to see all the animals first, and then we 
went to the Wild Explorer place. The man said óGet 
into two groups please.ô So the Year twos got into 
one group and the year preps and ones got into   
another group. We went to some of the animal 
homes and the year ones went into the Wild        
Explorers Garden. In a few minutes we swapped 
over. We were back at school before the bell.  

Phuoc -2A  

Grades Prepð2 at the Zoo 


